The Planning Board met for a special meeting on Monday, April 14, 1989 at 11:00 A. M. in Room 209, City Hall. Members present were Chairman John F. Keaney; Vice Chairman Frank D. DeFalco; Clerk Joan C. Sadowsky; John T. Reynolds; George Russell. Also present were Assistant City Solicitor Michael E. Traynor; Senior Planner Alexander A. Pridotkas; Planning Coordinator Philip Hammond.

Call to Order

Vice Chairman DeFalco called the meeting to order at 11:00 A. M.

Discussion re zoning ordinance

The Board reviewed a portion of Article 4 of the zoning ordinance as prepared by Code Inspection. Consideration was taken into account of all comments submitted by the various agencies.

The scheduled meeting for April 18, 1989 was cancelled because of various conflicts with staff members.

Adjournment

Vice Chairman DeFalco adjourned the meeting at 1:15 P. M.